
From: Sandy Leyland   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:03 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: stop the sprawl 
 
 
Please stop the sprawl into our green areas.  We all need to protect those places for the generations of 
people to come.  There are ways of increasing housing without going and destroying farmers fields, wet 
lands and forests that are left.  No one gains from this except multi millionaire construction companies 
that build houses for the well to do and roads for those wealthy people to get to their homes “in the 
country”.  It will not be the country after all this destruction, all it will do is add more pollution to our 
already polluted air. 
Think of your grand children and their grandchildren who will thank you in their prayers for saving our 
collective green space from destruction. 
 
Thank you 
Sandy Leyland 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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